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Effective June 1, 2021, Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories (PDL) will begin adding proposed charge information on Anatomic 
Pathology case reports.  
 

REPORT ENHANCEMENT 

 

What change is being made?  

Anatomic Pathology case reports will now have a 
section for proposed charges including CPT code and 
quantity.  

 

Reason for the change:  

This change is being made to increase transparency of 
the charge coding for anatomic pathology cases.  

 

What does “proposed” charges mean?  

Charges are noted as proposed since workup on a case 

may entail additional tests and evaluation. As a result, 

charges may change from what is on the report to the 

final billing.  

 

 

Example of the Proposed Charge section:  

 

 

 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT PDL CLIENT SERVICES AT 1-805-879-8100 


